ANNOUNCEMENTS

Wednesday, 09-07-16 Sunday, 09-11-16

DEACON NOMINATIONS SEPTEMBER 4-18

Truth for Life

Adult Sunday School classes will resume Sunday, Sept. 4th. Please refer to flyers located on bulletin boards throughout the church for available classes, teachers, and what the classes will be studying. We have a variety of classes with excellent teachers available for all ages. Look forward to seeing everyone at SS as we begin our new fall schedule.

Membership Class

You are invited to the Pastor's Membership Class. This class began Sunday, September 4th at 9:45 am in the Fellowship Hall. It is taught by Pastor Phillips and will last for eight weeks. The purpose of the class is to give you an opportunity to get to know our Pastor and to learn about Second Presbyterian Church and the Presbyterian Church in America. We request that any who are interested in becoming a member of Second attend this class, but attending the class does not obligate you to become a member of this church. For further information contact the church office, 232-7621. Come and meet other visitors. The coffee pot will be on. It's not too late.

Sept. 11 The Doctrines of Grace (Pastor Phillips)

Pot-Luck Luncheon

There will be a pot-luck luncheon on Sunday, September 18th, immediately following the 11:00 worship service. We will be welcoming Chad and Rebecca Bailey and their family, Hannah, Samuel, Andrew, Michael and Alice to our congregation. The church will provide the meat and drinks. Church members are asked to bring generous portions of sides and desserts. Rev. Bailey will be preaching that Sunday at the morning worship services. His Installation Service will be Sunday, September 25th at the evening worship service.

Senior High Game Night Friday, September 23rd * 6pm - 9pm At the Church

> THE LORD'S SUPPER SEPTEMBER 18TH MORNING SERVICES

> > VISITORS

Please sign the Friendship Register. Be sure and fill in your address and phone number.

-Diaconate Meeting has been moved to Monday, September 12th.

Narnia Book Club "Movie Morning"

Tuesday, September 13 10:00 AM * Fellowship Hall Watching *Prince Caspian*

This event is open to any and all who would like to attend.

Fall Basketball



Church League Basketball sign-ups for the 2016-2017 season www.spcgreenville.org.



Basketball sign-ups will run Aug. 22nd-Sept. 19th. On the Home page will be a link for Basketball information that will take you to an online form to register for basketball and pay the fees. Please sign up early to help us with planning! Games will begin in Nov. and run through Feb. Contact Tim Johnson for more information.

GYM Renovations: From 8/18-9/13, the gym will be undergoing a light renovation to paint the ceiling, upgrade the lighting, install sound dampening panels, reconfigure the audio system, and refinish the floor. There will be several days when the gym will be completely closed (listed above). If you need access to the gym during this time, please check with Nate.

Young At Heart

The first fall monthly luncheon of the Young At Heart will be Monday, September 19, 11:45 am in the Fellowship Hall. Cost of the catered lunch is \$7.50 per person payable at the door. Ramona White will share with us her experiences in Taiwan and Christ College. Young At Heart is open to all ages. Don't miss out on this time of fellowship, great food, and wonderful programs.

WIC Bible Study resumes Tuesday, Sept. 20th @ 10:00 am Studying Philippians

Mark Your Calendars!

Oct. 14-16	Greenville Bible Conference
Oct. 22	Fall Church Picnic
Oct. 26	Reformation Party
Oct. 30	Reformation Sunday
	·

Backpack Blessings

Our congregation has the opportunity to participate in Back-pack Blessings again this year--providing weekend food for Augusta Circle students who need it. A suggested list of items you may contribute includes instant oatmeal, instant grits, granola bars, ramen noodles, individual cups of macaroni or spaghetti, peanut butter crackers, pudding or fruit cups, microwave popcorn and milk or juice boxes (non-refrigerated). Please note that these should be something a child could fix for himself, i.e. individual servings with pop-top openings. A box will be placed in the church office if you wish to participate. Please direct questions to Cyndi Player (864-483-4644).



Good News Club

Volunteers are needed to continue our ministry to local elementary school children. Good News Clubs will begin mid-September. If you are available on Friday afternoons from 2-4 pm, please prayerfully consider how the Lord would have

you serve Him as we teach and encourage the children. Volunteers are needed to teach, to shepherd the children weekly (sit with them during club, encourage, listen to verses, be a friend), provide snacks, and pray. Contact Cyndi Player (963-8633) for more information.



Evangelism Explosion Banquet

Wednesday, September 28
Dinner: 5:30 PM
Program: 6:45 PM
Watch upcoming Heralds
for further information.

Mark Your Calendars



HERE WE STAND

GREENVILLE CONFERENCE ON REFORMED THEOLOGY

A L L I A N C E

October 14-16, 2016
Second Presbyterian Church
with Kent Hughes, Derek Thomas,
and Richard Phillips
Register at herewestandgreenville.org